July, 2007
 IEEE P802.15-15-07-0807-00-004c
July, 2007
 IEEE P802.15-15-07-0807-00-004c

IEEE P802.15

Wireless Personal Area Networks

	Project
	IEEE P802.15 Working Group for Wireless Personal Area Networks (WPANs)

	Title
	Call for Proposals

	Date Submitted
	19 July, 2007

	Source
	[Clint Powell]
[Freescale Semiconductor, Inc.]
[Tempe, AZ]
	Voice:
[1.480.413.5413]
Fax:
[]
E-mail:
[clinton.powell@freescale.com]

	Re:
	IEEE 802.15.4-2006 Standard for Telecommunications and Information Exchange between Systems – LAN, MAN Specific Requirements – Part 15: Wireless Medium Access Control (MAC) and Physical Layer (PHY) Specifications for Low-Rate Wireless Personal Area Networks (WPAN).

	Abstract
	This is a Call for Proposals (CFP) for Amendment to the current IEEE 802.15.4 Specification.

	Purpose
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TG4c Call for Proposals
The following will describe a Call for Proposals (CFP) for an Amendment to “IEEE 802.15.4-2006 Standard for Telecommunications and Information Exchange between Systems – LAN, MAN Specific Requirements – Part 15: Wireless Medium Access Control (MAC) and Physical Layer (PHY) Specifications for Low-Rate Wireless Personal Area Networks (WPAN).”

Proposals are solicited from members of the Low Rate Task Group 4c, 802.15 Working Group, Academia, and Industry for an amendment to the Standard. The scope of these proposals is strictly limited to those described in the Project Authorization Request (PAR) document number 15-07-0606-03-004c-sg4c-draft-par, which was approved by the IEEE-SA in August of 2007.

Please submit your proposals to the TG4c Chair, Clint Powell, by September 7, 2007, which is prior to the next IEEE 802.15 Meeting, in order to be heard at the next Meeting.
The IEEE 802.15 September Meeting will be held during the week of September 16-21, 2007 at:


Hilton Waikoloa

@ Waikoloa on the Big Island, HI
Proposals received after September 7, 2007 and by November 2, 2007 will be heard at the following IEEE 802.15 Meeting.

The following IEEE 802.15 November Meeting will be held during the week of November 11-16, 2007 at:


Atlanta Hyatt

Atlanta, GA
No proposals will be accepted after November 2, 2007.

All questions and submissions should be directed to the TG4c Chair:


Clint Powell cpowell@ieee.org
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